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Executive Committee Meeting

November 18, 2014
9 AM
Members Present                                           Members Absent
Kay Miley



   Gloria Bellemey 
Keith Greenarch

                  Ping Miller
Joshua Kaufman

Rene Cummins

Sandy Ogburn


(Members send our “Thoughts and Prayers” to Gloria Bellamy. She lost her brother last week.)


Chair, Kay Miley called the meeting to order at 9:05 am and welcomed everyone to her first teleconference as chair. She told members that “she was there for you and to call/email her at any time as she wants the committee to be comfortable with her” and she feels we have a good team.

· Standing and Goal Committees assignments have been made. If anyone is not comfortable with their committee, please let Kay know as she believes in using talents where they are best suited.

· Kay introduced discussion on the Executive Committee being closed to committee members only.
· Rene Cummins agrees as this is common practice among non-profits. The Executive Director and or staff should not interject dialogue into committee meetings.
· Sandy Ogburn agrees that staff should only be asked to attend if requested for assistance or information.

· Standing and SPIL Goal Committees chairs/members need to take ownership of their committee and any input from staff or public comments should be asked for by the chair.

· Rene commented that on committee calls she has participated in that the member’s viewpoints have been overwritten. No dialog should be interjected into the committee meetings without being asked for. Rene has seen a decrease in engagement from committee members because of this practice.
· Joshua’s opinion. “He is ok with staff not being present at Executive meetings unless invited”.

· Keith commented that the chairs are responsible for the business discussed on the call and that the decisions set forth are theirs. 

· Chair Miley asked for a vote as follows:

The Executive Committee Meeting will be attended only by the assigned members to the committee in accordance with non-profit meeting practices. 

· Motion made by Sandy Ogburn to accept motion as stated.

· Rene Cummins second the motion

· Kay asked for all in favor___ yes—4  no—0 abstain—1____Motion passed as written

· Kay and Rene reiterated that committee chairs be reminded of their duty to conduct the meetings take ownership and work with committee and community members as assigned. Other comments or assistance are to be asked for by the chair. 
· Kay asked the committee to think about brainstorming and provide opinions and questions be directed to her and Keith.

Kay thanked everyone for their participation and asked for a motion to adjourn—Motion made by Keith Greenarch—2nd by Sandy Ogburn—Meeting adjourned at 9:59 AM
